Tam Dalyell Esq MP
House of Commons
London SW1A OAA 31st July 1986
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Thank you for your letter of 27 July.

My part in the institution of Sir Robert Armstrong's
inquiry has been described in the Prime Minister's statements
last January, in my own answers to Parliamentary Questions,
and in Sir Robert Armstrong's evidence to the Select Committee

on Defence.

On the matter of the immunity, I answered a question by

Edward Gardner on 24 July.

I have nothing further to add on these matters, save that
I do not accept that the Law Officers have been misused by the

Frime Minister.
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